
SWGC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

April 4,2024 

1:00pm 

Shorecliffs Golf Course 

 

 

President – Vicky 

- The course will continue to have dynamic pricing so prices will change weekly, lately they have 

been around $68-72.  Unfortunately, we have not had enough (12) players to have a game of 

the month or appetizers after golf.  Hopefully, with better weather we will see more players and 

get better pricing. 

- Club members voted unanimously to replace Honorary Membership to a Social membership. 

The following Amendment will replace Honorary in the Standing rules: 

  

SOCIAL MEMBERSHIP  

- A fee of $25.00 will be required if a member does not renew club membership. 

- Must be a past member of SWGC 

- May play as a guest anytime but not eligible for any prize money. 

- May participate in raffles. 

- Demographic information will be included in the SWGC address handbook. 

 

- In an attempt to solicit new members, we will begin to work on creating a flyer to put up at the 

course and on our website.  If anyone has any ideas please let the board members know!!! 

 

Vice President – Patrice 

- Patrice will see if she has the Standing Rules on her computer and will update the Social 

Membership Rules and also put on our website. 

- She is exploring having our 2024 club Christmas Party at Shorecliffs. 

 

Handicap – Mary 

- Local Rule change/addition- The V-Ditch on hole #15 will be treated the same as the V-Ditch on 

hole #7 – a free drop.   

 

Treasurer – Carolyn 

- Not present but our balance is $2,258.20.  

 

Membership –Leslie Nolan 

- Not present but no new members or applications. 

 

20/20 – Total collected was $50 with Babe Carreon winning $25.00. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:32pm 

 

Respectfully submitted – 

 

Vicky Vieley 

President 

 



-  


